
From: Gerardo Garcia <Gerardo.Garcia@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, May 26, 2023 11:41 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Harvard GSD Final Review Initiation: Tuesday, May 2nd, 1-4pm EST, in-person 
 

Hi Steve, 
 
My apologies for the delay in following up to this I travelled to both Harvard University 
(Cambridge, MA) and Yale University (New Haven, CT) from 5/2-5/5 for their respective 
architecture school's final reviews.  I travelled in my official capacity, representing the City of 
Chicago.  Harvard covered my travel and lodging to Cambridge and Yale covered my travel and 
lodging from Cambridge to New Haven and my return flight to Chicago. 
 
Thank you and let me know if you need anything else. 
 

Gerardo Garcia | Deputy Commissioner 

City of Chicago | Department of Planning and Development (DPD) 
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